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ASSESSMENT OF THE SECRETARIAT FOR ADMINISTRATION AND FINANCE OF THE COSTS OF MEETINGS DURING 2009-2012 RELATING TO TRANSNATIONAL ORGANIZED CRIME AND THE POSSIBLE EXPENSE REDUCTIONS WITH THE CREATION OF AN INTERAMERICAN COMMISSION AGAINST TRANSNATIONAL ORGANIZED CRIME (CIDOT)

Pursuant to the responsibilities assumed during the recent Informal Meeting of the Technical Group on Transnational Organized Crime (February 13, 2013), the Secretariat for Multidimensional Security (SMS) attaches a revised version of the assessment carried out by the Secretariat for Administration and Finance (SAF), of the budgetary impact estimates involved with the creation of a CIDOT, as described by this SMS.

As it was mentioned in the course of the previous informal meeting, the correction of certain values did not alter the information previously distributed by SMS, which is that the consolidation of various meetings would still represent an increase in available resources to the Organization for the funding of "non-personnel" items in a possible future Executive Secretariat of a CIDOT. In this revision, SMS has also incorporated several meetings that were not originally included by SAF, but which certainly took place during the years analyzed. If these meetings had been included in the original appraisal of SAF, it would have resulted in an increase in the amount of projected savings and in a greater availability of resources for the objectives previously stated.
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